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MINUTES OF THE ANTI RAGGING COMMITTEE MEETING HELD ON 02 AUGEST 2011 AT 10.30 AM 

IN THE OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL, NEW DMCH CAMPUS, LUDHIANA 
 

MEMBERS PRESENT 

• Dr. Daljit Singh, Chairperson 

• Dr. J. Whig 

• Dr. Rajoo Singh Chhina 

• Dr. Sandeep Puri 

• Dr. B. S. Shah 

• Dr. Ashwani Chaudhary 

• Dr. G. S. Wander 

• Dr. V. Malhotra 

• Dr. Lily Walia 

• Dr. Deepinder Kaur 

• Dr. Sandeep Kaushal 

• Dr. Sanjeev K. Uppal, Hostel Supdt (Boys) 

• Dr. Neena Sood, Hostel Supdt.(Girls) 

• Dr. Gautam Biswas, Hostel Waden(Boys) 

• Dr. Prabhdeep Singh Nain 

• Dr. Kanchan Gupta 

• Dr. Virendar Pal Singh 

• Ms. Sonika Pathania, Hostel Warden (Girls) 

• Mr. Vikram Bhanot 

• Mr. K. Dutt 

• Mr. Irvinder Pal Singh, Parent Representative 

• Mr. Raghbir Dhillon, Parent Representative 

• Mr. Samendra Sharma, Parent Representative 

• Mrs. Jyoti Chopra, Parent Representative 

• Mrs. Mandeep Kaur, Parent Representative 

• Mr. Amanpreet Singh, Student Representative 

• Mr. Alam Sohal, Student  Representative 

• Ms. Mehrvaan Kaur, Student Representative 
 

Leave of Absence 

• Dr. Harpreet Kaur 

• Representative of Civil Administration 

• Representative of Police Representative 
 

 

 

• Ms. Anshu Seth, Representative of Local Media 

• Mr. Tushar Kant Singla, Student  Representative 

• Ms. Tanvi Singla, Student  Representative 
 

1. The Principal (Chairperson) welcomed all the members for the 1
st
 Anti-ragging Committee meeting 

of year 2011 

2. A copy of the notification issued by the Medical Council of India, New Delhi was given to all the 

members and the important points were discussed. 

3. Principal apprised the members that DMCH is a No Ragging institution and there has been no 

incident of ragging reported.  

4. The Principal apprised the members about the anti-ragging steps which have been taken including 

constituting the Anti-ragging Squad, appointment of Faculty guides, getting annual affidavits from all 

the students and planned anonymous feedbacks from 1
st
 year students. 

5. The student and parent representatives agreed to the suggestion put forth by the Principal to 

conduct sessions of supervised, interacted welcome programme for First year students with second 

year students in the presence of faculty members shortly after they return from vacations. 

6. Special arrangements have been made for the first year students including lunch in the old campus 

and transportation by buses between hostel and college campus. 

7. The list of Mobile No. of students and parents/guardians will be provided to the Anti ragging 

Committee and Anti ragging Squad so that they can contact the students at random to get feedback. 

8. A hard as well as soft copy of minutes of the meeting will be emailed to all the members (especially 

NRI parent representatives). 

9. The Principal informed the parents and students that they can contact him or members of the anti-

ragging committee at anytime in person or on phone or through email at principal@dmch.edu.  

10. The students and parents representatives agreed with the suggestions proposed by the Principal   

The meeting ended with a vote of thanks.   

Dr. Daljit Singh 
Principal  & Chairperson 
Anti-ragging Committee 

Copy to: All concerned 


